Ms. Chryl Walsh



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Edward Hines, Jr. VA Hospital 5000 S. Fifth Avenue Hines, IL 60141

February 26, 2013

In Reply Refer To: 578/135

Millburn Elementary School 18550 Millburn Rd Wadsworth, IL 60083

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Hines VA Hospital patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your donation of holiday cards. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for our veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Barbara J. Hunt, MA, CVRT, VHA-CM

Chief, Voluntary Service